Winter 2012 Volume 1, Issue 4

Bahama Beach News

2013 B.B.I.A. Meeting Schedule:

VFW Post 2462

Wed. @ 7:30pm

February 6th
April 3rd
June 5th
September 4th
November 6th
December 4th

Please take pride in your community and attend our meetings so "your voice" will be heard!

2013 B.B.I.A. members

President

Rosemarie Billing-Briggs

Vice President

Dick Collins

Treasurer:

Betty Hart-Frank

Secretary

Debi Koopmann

Corresponding Secretary

Marie Collins

Dave Lowe

Board of Directors:

Montague Hutt, Jr. Chairman

Shawn Nahory

Mark Owens

Fran Smither

We are going "green" beginning January 1, 2013.

"Bahama Beach News" will be sent to your email address and also be posted on our bulletin board at the comer of Central Road and E Riverside Drive.

To receive your copy please send your email address to:

dkoopmann@comcast.net Subject Header: Bahama Beach

Santa is coming...

the fire department.

Santa will arrive in Bahama Beach on Saturday evening December 15th courtesy of after 5:3

Santa is collecting canned and dry goods for the needy and will be stopping at the community beach to pick up your donations and deliver gifts to our children.

Neighborhood Christmas Light Contest

<u>Judging will take place on</u> <u>Saturday December 22nd</u> <u>after 5:30 pm</u>.

1st place prize is \$25

2nd place prize is \$15

3rd place prize is \$10

2013 Association Dues

\$25 payable to:

Bahama Beach Improvement Association

Mail your payment to:

Treasurer

7993 E Riverside Drive Pasadena, MD 21122

Community Highlights

Entrance Sign:

We are still in the process of selecting a design.

We should have more information at our February 2013 meeting.

Boat Ramp:

Our association has purchased a new lock to secure the ramp's usage for Bahama Beach residents ONLY. It will be put in place the first week of January 2013.

Keys are now available; the cost is \$20 to association members who have paid their 2013 dues and \$55 for non-paying members. Please contact Shawn Nahory to purchase your key:

410-271-5990

Neighborhood Directory:

We would like to provide neighbors with a community directory.

Please send the information that you would like printed to Debi Koopmann's email listed in the header of this newsletter

You can advertise your business for \$15 by providing your business card.